
Do you have an interest  
in ageing well?

If you would like to attend please register as soon as possible by:

• Clicking on the link below or scanning the QR code
https://forms.gle/o8vUHzuPDphZ36jQA 

• Or email AgeFriendly@Lambeth.gov.uk

• Or call 0204 536 6321

Lambeth Council has committed to become an Age Friendly Borough and 
wants to work with older residents, carers and groups supporting older people 
to achieve this.

Come to the first meeting on 27th Feb, 2-4pm at Brixton House,  
385 Coldharbour Lane, Brixton, SW9 8GL. 

Tea, coffee and refreshments will be provided.

At the meeting you will:

•	Learn how you can get involved

•	Share your views and give your feedback on proposed plans

•	Collaborate with other residents, local groups and Lambeth Council staff

Lambeth council want to know what you think! 

Please join this exciting process and help to make 
change for the better.

Would you like to be part of an exciting 
process to help Lambeth become a great place 
to age for all its residents?

https://forms.gle/o8vUHzuPDphZ36jQA
mailto:AgeFriendly%40Lambeth.gov.uk?subject=

